
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fun Fact#2 

On January 11, 1908, U.S. President Theodore Roosevelt declares the massive Grand 

Canyon a National Park.  

Happy Spooky Month! 

I am so excited for what this month has in store for us all. 

We are looking forward to the fun we will have, while 

maintaining CDC guidelines.  

DG will be emailing out our Spirit Week flyer- so keep your 

eyes peeled!    
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October  2020  Newsle t te r  

October Birthdays! 
 

Romina Cruz Gapuzan -PT -10/4 

Marest Llamas-OT- 10/6 

Patrixia Galang-OT -10/6 

Natalie Lockwood -SLPA-10/9 

Claudia Oleta -Reception – 10/10 

Chelsea Ruiz -QCM -10/11 

Deborah Hernandez- SLPA-10/12 

Lissett Rojas -PTA -10/13 

Thelma Martinez- SLPA -10/17 

Imelda Rodriguez- PT -10/20 

Elizabeth Gallardo -SLP- 10/29 

 

Welcome to DG Therapy! 

 
• Melisa Mendez -Case Manager  

• Casandra Jimenez -Scheduler/Receptionist  

 

 

 

 

 October 

Holidays: 

Thank you, PT Team 

for all you do! 

 

 
 

10/31 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

** DG has noticed Elizabeth going above and beyond her duties. She is organized and 

takes initiative to solve problems. We appreciate all her growth from her time with the team 

and look forward to the further growth and opportunities she will have.  

 

Thank you, Elizabeth for working hard to always be the best you can be! ** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let continue to wash our hands 

as it is the best and most 

effective way to help fight the 

spread of COVID-19. 

 

 
 

 

**Wear a mask. Save lives ** 

Not all heroes wear capes, they 

wear mask too. Protect your 

loved ones.        

                
 

 

 
 

It is a great honor to have been chosen as 

Employee of the month here at DG Therapy Group. 

Thank you for the privilege and the amazing new 

opportunities that I have been given. 

I was born in Whittier, CA 1993, I moved around a lot 

as a child and teenager, fun fact I’ve lived in 3 

different state (CA , AZ and WA), 4 different cities, 

went to 3 different middle school, and 4 different 

high schools. I know that’s a lot, but I wouldn’t 

change it for anything in the world- I learned so 

much and saw some many new places. (No, I 

wasn’t an “army brat”) My family just never stayed 

in one place long, we love to travel. We finally laid 

roots down in Fresno, CA. Where I went to college 

and got my Associates in Paralegal studies. When I 

was 21, I finally moved out from my dad house            

and came back to down to sunny SoCal.  

3 years later (2017) I gave birth to the love of my life, 

my baby boy        Enoch Josiah Custodio. He is the 

reason I get up every day and work to be the best I 

can be, to show him you can do anything and 

everything you put your mind to. Love this little boy I 

was blessed with.  

 

 

COVID -19 

Updates 
 Employee of the Month 

Elizabeth  Paredez  

Lead Receptionist / HR Assistant 

 

“A flawed plan executed 

with ferocity and 

certainty is far greater 

than the perfect plan 

executed too late and 

with timidity.” 

-Ed Mylett 

 


